
Dear [Beneficiary's Name] 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued beneficiary of [NGO Name], we are 

continually striving to improve our programs and services. 

We kindly request your feedback regarding your experience with our organization. Your insights 

will help us understand the impact of our initiatives and enhance our efforts to support you and 

others in the community. 

Feedback Questions: 

1. How has our program positively impacted your life? 

2. What challenges did you face while participating in our program? 

3. What improvements would you suggest for our services? 

Please feel free to share any additional comments or suggestions you'd like us to consider. 

Thank you for your time and support. Your feedback is invaluable to us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[NGO Name]  

[Contact Information] 


